CANCELLATION OF INTERVIEW FOR THE POST OF Project Staff
(Field worker) under NCG funded project

The interview for recruitment of project staff for the project titled “Risk Factors for
Esophageal Cancers in Northeast India: A Case-Control Study’’ which was scheduled to
be held on the 14 of March 2023 has been cancelled as the accrual of study subjects is
nearing completion. Any inconvenience caused is regretted.
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Dr. Caleb Harris
Principal Investigator
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